
Dear House Judiciary Committee,

As a young adult in this state who is an avid patron of the library, I strongly oppose the passage of this bill. The library is
a space and a resource for all in our community, not just young children. This vaguely-worded bill will infringe upon the
rights of all North Dakota citizens to access materials at their libraries, based upon what others deem to be "obscene".
SB2307 is burdensome, redundant, and disservice to North Dakota citizens.
Strongly in opposition,
Melanie Borysewicz, Larimore ND


